
The application period for the 2016-17 school year has passed. 

Please consider applying for your child to attend an SLPS Magnet or 

Choice School for the 2017-18 School Year. 

The 2017-18 School Year SLPS Magnet and Choice Schools 

Application Period opens Midnight on October 3, 2016. 

Please visit this page to submit an application between October 3, 2016 

and November 4, 2016 for your child's placement request to be 

considered in the 2017-18 School Year Pool A Placement Lottery. 

Thank you for your interest in the St. Louis Magnet and Choice Schools. 

 


